COMMUNICATION - C77
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

-----Original Message-----

From: Barbara Altberg

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 11:31 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] New condos at yonge and steeles west

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles neighbourhood because our
traffic is already awful, the proposed heights will look out of place and do not comply with what is allowed and
there isn’t enough community infrastructure for this type of added density. There will already be too many condos at
the promenade. You are destroying Thomhill. The new bus lanes and lack of lanes for driving and the length of time
it takes to get anywhere makes me seriously contemplate leaving the city of Vaughan. The busses are empty on
those routes. The bus stops are ridiculous. No busses run straight from Yonge and highway 7 westbound to Center
Street without a long ride through the promenade. Maybe think about your constituents and not the Mayor’s

friends’ bank accounts.

Just like the useless bus lanes, there has been little to no consultation with the community.

Please carefully consider this next bad decision you are about to make allowing these condominiums.
Thank you,

Barbara Altberg

Barbara Altberg
Travel Consultant
YYZ Travel Group
905-660-7000 ext. 405



